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According to Asahi Shimbun, information about the performance of the latest weapon "high-speed glider missile"
being studied by Japan's defense ministry is likely to have been leaked in a large-scale cyber attack against
Mitsubishi Electric.
According to the report, it is rare to find information leakage related to specific equipment in network attacks against
Japan's defense ministry and military industry. Japan's defense ministry is investigating whether it will affect its
security.
"High speed glider missile" can glide at supersonic speed for a long distance in a complex orbit, break through the
enemy's missile defense system, and attack the target precisely. China, Russia, the United States and other
countries are carrying out research and development on it, and Japan's defense ministry has started to carry out
research in the direction of equipment since 2018.
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